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Ricardo De La Torre Jr. Individual Support 
Written Testimony 

Only 

 

 

Comments:  

I think this bill is very helpful and useful 

 

garrett2
Text Box
 LATE *Testimony submitted late may not be considered by the Committee for decision making purposes. 



Testimony Opposing HCR15/HR5: Urging C/C of Honolu to Establish New satellite City Hall Office in 

Mililani to Improve Access to Government Services. 

I am retired and live in Mililani Mauka.  While I would enjoy the convenience of having a closer satellite 

city hall, except for during the Covid-impacted years, driving to the neighboring satellite city halls has 

not been a challenge.  Establishing yet another city hall in Mililani would cost money, either renting or 

building new city hall facilities, maintaining it, and staffing the new satellite city hall.  Our real property 

taxes go up each year, and I wish that the City and County of Honolulu would find ways to be more 

efficient and productive with the existing satellite city halls, perhaps expanded hours of operation, or 

more kiosk available services, rather than opening up a new staffed satellite city hall which will only cost 

we tax payers more money which the City and County of Honolulu will get out of us by increasing 

property taxes yet even more.   
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HR-5 

Submitted on: 3/20/2024 8:47:10 PM 

Testimony for LGO on 3/21/2024 10:00:00 AM 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Testify 

Rita Kama-Kimura Individual Support 
Written Testimony 

Only 

 

 

Comments:  

Please note that I support this HR 5.  I live in Mililani and with our very healthy growing 

population and a growing number of retirees in the community it makes perfect sense to 

establish a New Satellite City Hall Office here. 

Having various services, like motor vehicle registration, obtaining permits for disability 

parking, state identification renewal and being able to pay our property taxes would make 

it so much more convenient, not just for us but for the surrounding areas as well. 

In closing I do hope you will approve this request. 

Rita Kama-Kimura, Mililani Resident  
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